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Board of Alderman 

June 10, 2024 

Blake Abernathy, Public Works Director 

Consideration 

Considerations 

Consider Awarding FY24 Paving Project Bid 

DETAILS:   

Consider approval of 2024 Paving Project as provided by NJR Group. The scope of work will be to mill & 

fill the approved roads, provide traffic control and replace pavement markings and symbols. These roads 

were identified by our last SEPI review to be paved.  The contractor, NJR Group tentatively, is procured by 

the State, therefore additional bids are not required. This project will allow it to be funded through Powell 

Bill funds, and the full amount of the project is $217,233.19. Roads to be approved are: Tranquil Lake 

Drive, Lake Drive, Lawing Drive, S. Meriah Street (W. Ryder Ave. to W. Ridge Ave), and N. Meriah Street 

(W. Ryder Ave. to 150 N. of W. Blume St.). 


